
Centennial Bass Club of Northern Colorado 

February 4 2014 

6:52 Call to Order (Perry Flot) 

 Guest Jeff Sanchez (friend of Scott Sheldon) 

Minutes from January had incorrect Treasurer Report so copy brought to meeting with 

correct numbers.  

Moved to accept, 2nd, Passed (Will be uploaded to the web site) 

6:54 Treasurer Report (c/o Perry Flot) 

 FMO: $562 

 CBC: $7476.65 

 FFS: $700.06 

 Moved to accept, 2nd, Passed 

6:55 Tournament Director Report (Bill Driscoll) 

 All permits have preliminary approval 

 All tournament insurance in place 

6:56 Team Tournament Director Report (Juli Driscoll)  

Team Championship proposal sent around room for review, email sugestions to Juli, 

final draft will be finished for March meeting. 

RMTS not going this year  

6:59  Conservation Report (John Murphy) 

Talked to Gary Isler for CBC to adopt Lone Tree, it’s a go for this year, a signs will be 

posted 

The dock put in by CBC and Mile High has been damaged.  New docks from Bonnie are 

coming over to Lone Tree  for north and south ramps. 

A lot of silt coming in from flooding, possible damage to Head Gates causing 

uncontrollable or unpredictable flow. 



Clean up trash at Lone Tree to dumpsters at Lon Hagler.  Work on getting one at Lone 

Tree. 

Possible early spring cleanup excursion at Lone Tree. 

7:08 FMO (Bill Wilson) 

 Gary brought sample of Towel to commemorate 15th annual FMO for every bag 

 Walleye association can’t do weigh in, possible volunteers from juniors. 

 Sponsor letter is available from Wilson 

 Sponsor money due in June 1st 

7:12 CAST (Bill Wilson) 

 Nate making new account for CAST 

 June 7th, need boats 

7:14 Presentation by Dan Swanson on Lowrance Sonar operation. 

 Can buy the DVD’s on sonar use from Dan Swanson 

8:22  Completion of presentation, Break 

8:42 Back from break 

 New Business (Perry Flot) 

No Camping spots in circle for FMO. Everyone is on their own to find a spot. Spots still 

available on the east side of south bay. 

Web Site (Frank Villa) 

Email list via Homestead is gone. Suggest creating your own contact list for the time 

being. 

8:48 Change link to CBFN on web page it is going to wrong address 

 Old Business (Perry Flot) 

Jackets for Tournament Director and Team Tournament Director are being 

embroidered.   

Storage Trailer is in, being picked up by Bill Driscoll 



Committee for Bylaws review, Perry Flot, Bill Driscoll, and Chris Jones will be done by 

next meeting 

8:50 Junior Club (Frank Villa) 

 Have about 6 members 

 Might have access to private ponds by Firestone. 

 Encourage kids to come to meetings 1st Monday every month 

 High School Teams are going Well.  Windsor had 1 team in 2013 will have 8 in 2014 

 Adams county schools doing well too. 

 August 10th State HS Tournament at Pueblo 

Kids need boats and have to find their own boat captain. Let Frank know if interested in 

helping out. 

Our HS Team for Divisionals have finals and graduation so may not have anyone to to 

send. 

Josh and Bailey going to Nationals last week of July 

 Federation (Perry Flot / Frank Villa) 

STQT Date April 13-18 

Possibly 6 teams from CBC going 

No lodging for Saturday night prior to prefishing 

9:05 (Bill Wilson) Larimer Fishing Expo March 8-9 

 Asking juniors to help with booth and casting event 

 HS will help with casting competition for kids 

 Will do sign up at March Meeting 

9:11 Motion to Adjourn, 2nd, Passed 


